
As we have lived in Enfield for over 30 years, my wife and I object to having houses built 
on Green belt especially at Crews Hill and at Chase park(Vicarage farm) on the A110 
between Enfield Chase and Oakwood, also   between Junc.24  and HollyHouse and around 
Hadley wood.  This just spoils the lovely views which is NOT the right thing to do.  You 
need to do it on brown belt.  We also oppose some of the tall buildings in Palace Gardens, 
Enfield Chase station and Cockfosters. Market towns do not have such tall buildings and 
this would spoil  Enfield as we have been to many market towns.    I trust you will take 
notice of this.  
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